
 

 

 

  

As the holiday season approaches, 
everyone here at Regional Pathology 
Services would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your 
continued partnership. 
 

May your holiday season and the 
new year be filled with much joy, 
happiness and success. 
We look forward to working 
with you in 2020 and hope our 
business relationship continues for 
many years to come! 
 
For holiday schedule and list of tests not 
performed on holidays please visit 
www.reglab.org 

  
 
 

 

 


